
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  June 6, 2022 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
LAURA EUBANKS RECOGNIZED AS HSD TEACHER OF THE YEAR: Our very own Mrs. Laura Eubanks has 
been named the 2021-2022 Homedale School District Teacher of the Year! Mrs. Eubanks not only sets 
the standard for excellence in teaching, she sets the standard for what it means to love kids, be kind, 
and to bring your best everyday. Her contributions to Homedale Elementary School, the district, and this 
community are unmatched.  
 
In addition to being honored as Teacher of the Year, Mrs. Eubanks is retiring and was recognized for her 
22 years of service in the classroom and beyond. All of us at Homedale Elementary School will deeply 
miss Laura. Her departure is bittersweet and we’ll always be grateful for her contributions, we’ll miss her 
enthusiasm, and we’ll always consider her an important member of our family!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
INAUGRAL ALL-DAY KINDERGARTEN CLASS GRADUATES : On the last day of the 2021-2022 school year, 
Homedale Elementary School graduated their very first class of all-day kindergartners! We were able to 
celebrate 111 graduates! This first year of all-day kindergarten surpassed all of our expectations, and we 
are so excited to see what these incredible students do going forward. Thank you to Mrs. Glaser, Mrs. 
Larzelier, Mrs. Endicott, Mrs. Jeffery, Mrs. Harper, and our other kindergarten staff for their hard work 
and dedication – we’re excited for our next class of kindergartners!  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
END OF YEAR DATA: Here is a quick recap of our end-of-year data for both iStation and ISAT: 
 
OVERALL: 
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4TH GRADE 
 

 
 
ISAT DATA: 
 
3RD GRADE ELA 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



3RD GRADE MATH 
 

 
 
4TH GRADE ELA 
 

 
 
4TH GRADE MATH 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



BIKE FOR BOOKS: Thanks to a generous donation from Homedale's Silver City Masonic Lodge #13, one 
boy and one girl from grades 1-4 won a bike as a result of our Bikes for Books reading competition.  
We are proud of all of our students who participated in Bikes for Books. We hope this year-long activity 
has fostered a love of reading that will be important to each student for many years to come!  
Thank you to Homedale's Silver City Masonic Lodge #13 for making this fun program possible! 

 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
June 23rd  Summer School ends 
August 3-4th  HES Registration 
August 15th  Opening District/Building Meetings 
August 16th  New Staff Orientation 
August 18th  District-wide Open Houses 
August 22nd  First Day of School 


